
 

Steel Center will operate on a 2-hour when needed due to: 
 

• Safety: If road conditions in our immediate area (as well as snow removal on the Steel 
Center campus) jeopardizes the safety of our students and staff.  

• When determined necessary based on either hazardous conditions caused by 
precipitation or extreme temperatures. 

Students, families, staff, and member school districts will be notified of a 2-hour delay by 6:15 AM through 
the automated system, our website, social media pages, and through KDKA, WPXI, and WTAE. 

 

 Steel Center’s 2-hour Delay Modified Instructional Schedule 

• Morning Session: 9:25 AM to 11:25 AM. Students from Baldwin-Whitehall, Brentwood, 
Clairton, South Allegheny, Steel Valley, and West Jefferson Hills attend classes at 
Steel Center during these times.  Arrival and departure of students may vary based on their 
member school district schedule and transportation.  

• Afternoon Session: 12:30PM to 2:30PM. Students from Bethel Park, Elizabeth Forward, 
South Park, and West Mifflin attend classes at Steel Center during these time.  Arrival and 
departure of students may vary based on their member school district schedule and 
transportation.   

 

Student Transportation is provided their school districts. Specific questions regarding transportation should 
be directed to the appropriate staff member or office within a student’s member school district.   

 Concerns regarding this should be directed to Steel Center’s Executive Director Mr. Kevin Rice by emailing 
krice@steelcentertech.com or calling 412-469-3200 ext. 6741. 

Member School Districts 

Baldwin—Whitehall ● Bethel Park ● Brentwood ● Clairton ● Duquesne ● Elizabeth Forward ● 

South Allegheny ● South Park ● Steel Valley ● West Jefferson Hills ● West Mifflin  


